
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 12/4/2012 2:10:33 PM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fw: Personnel issues

fyi

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 2:10 PM 
To: Reg Affairs Regulatory Relations 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: FW: Personnel issues

FYI

From: Randolph, Edward F.
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 9:24 AM 
To: ENERGY DIVISION 
Cc: Advisors; Commissioners; Clanon, Paul 
Subject: New Deputy Director

I am pleased to announce that Cynthia Walker will be joining Energy Division as our new 
Deputy Director.

Cynthia came to work at the CPUC in 1986 and has worked for the Commission for over 18 
years, most recently as Program Manager of the Electricity Planning and Policy Branch for the 
Division of Ratepayer Advocates. Before her work on energy policy, Cynthia was the Deputy 
Director overseeing water, energy cost of service and communications, and was the division 
lead on the strategic planning initiative. Cynthia was also the Deputy Director for the 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division, where she was responsible for the division’s 
enforcement work for telecommunications, energy and transportation. Cynthia has many years
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of experience in the telecommunications field, working as an analyst in DRA and the former 
Telecommunications Division. As a DRA analyst, Cynthia has also worked on energy matters, 
including PG&E’s 2003 GRC and QF contracts. She also spent 7 years working for the private 
sector as a regulatory director, covering regulatory, legislative and government affairs for the 
cable industry and competitive local telecommunications providers.

Cynthia attended Rutgers University and Fresno State and graduated with a bachelor of 
science degree in business administration. She spent the beginning years of her career 
working for nonprofit advocacy groups, including Common Cause and the Sierra Club. 
Cynthia lives in San Francisco with her husband and has two grown sons.

I am very excited to have her aboard. Her start date is still being worked out.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolDh@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0306669

mailto:edward.randolDh@cpuc.ca.gov

